
 

Allerton Grange School Sixth Form 

  

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

    

Talbot Avenue 

Leeds LS17 6SF 

Headteacher: Mr M Roper 
 

                  Tel: 0113 393 0304 

                           Email: 6thform@allertongrange.com 

                  www.allertongrange.com  

   Allerton Grange School 

                                                                                                                                                                                    @Allerton_Grange 

 
11 November 2022 
 
Our Ref: LMi/IGi 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Charity Bake Sale Wednesday 16 November 

On Wednesday 16 November, we are holding a school bake sale, in support of two charities who strive to 
make a hugely positive impact on the lives of young people. These charities are Children in Need and the 
Leeds Weekend Care Association. We welcome any donations of cakes or baked goods, which can be sold to 
raise money for these two incredible charities. Donations can be made to the main reception area, or the 
cyber café, before registration on Wednesday 16 November. 

Please can you also remember to send your child to school with some cash on Wednesday 16 November, so 
that they can buy some of the delicious treats on offer. The bake sale will be held at break times in the cyber 
café. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Louise Mills 

Sixth Form Progress and Welfare Manager 
louisemills@allertongrange.com  

 

 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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